
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 374ot

/(400 Chestnut Street Tower II

August 20, 1980

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Office of Inspectir : and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II - Suite 3100

101 Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

HARTSVILLE NUCLEAR PLANT - REPORTABLE DEFICIENCY - ANCHOR SPACING
ON SURFACE MOUNTED PLATES (NCR HNP-A-106) SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE

Initial notification of the subject deficier.cy was made to NRC-OIE,
Region II, Inspector F. A. Cantrell, on July 11, 1980. The final
report was submitted on August 11, 1980. However, an inadvertant
error was made in the description of the deficiency. Instead or /
30 plates being installed without meeting the requirements of C. F.
Braun STRIDE Specification 300-06, 56 plates were installed. This
information was telephoned to NRC-OIE, Region II en August 14, 1980, [
to M. Thomas of your staff. If you have any questions regarding y
this subject, please call Jim Domer at FTS 857-2014.

Very truly your,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director

j Office of Inspection and Enforcement

| U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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